
            
 
 

 

If You Missed the Meeting… 
  

 

 … on Wednesday, January 23, 2019, President Chris promptly opened the meeting at 7:10 a.m. Kevin 

Massey, our Family of Rotary Rotarian, led us in the Pledge. Click or tap here to enter text. presented a very 

meaningful and thankful invocation. President Chris, being on top of things, then jumped right in and 

introduced our very efficient Secretary, Randy Stutz, who introduced guest speaker, and other guests. 

 President’s Announcements:  

• President Chris presented some figures about the work that Precious Child is doing to help kids and 

their parents. Very impressive numbers were given. 

 

Other Announcements: 

 

• Brian again reminded us about Bocce on Saturday, Feb. 23rd from 2-6 p.m. Get your team 

organized then register on our web site: www.westminster710rotary.com.  There will be some great 

door prizes and some exciting winner prizes. Plan to arrive at 11:00 a.m. to help set p. 

• Melissa passed around a signup sheet to those who would like to help with the Flower Power 

festivities on Sunday, Feb 17th and Monday, Feb. 18th.  

• Melissa also reminded us that we need to bring a gift basket for the Roast Silent Auction.  

• Roger thanked the Westminster Library for helping with the Imagination Library signups.  

• Roger also asked each of us to show up this Saturday to work on and clean computers. There will 

be a distribution on Saturday morning at 8:30 a.m. Show up at Hidden Lakes High School at 73rd 

and Lowell to help. 

• Mark said there will be a Foundation Board meeting this Friday at 7:00 a.m. at Ciancio’s 

• George Maybee from the Commerce City Rotary Club announced that he has delivered a bunch 

of laptop computers to countries around the world.  

• Roberta asked each of us to send our thoughts for a quick recovery from surgery for Joe Duncan. 

 

Our program this morning was a very informative presentation by Laila Amerman from Colorado Waste 

Management who gave a very interesting presentation about how and why we recycle. 

Rick, our Sgt. at Arms this week, made some sizable extractions from the few, but very energetic, Rotarians 

who attended the meeting. Don’t forget, you can makeup missed meetings at any of the Rotary Clubs in 

our area.  Get the app, Rotary Club Locator, for your smart phone. You will find clubs you can attend 

located all over the world. 

 

Kevin was extolled by President Chris who thanked him for being an important member of the 7:10 Rotary 

Club and who has shown us the Service Above Self motto. His prolific profile as the Family of Rotary 

Rotarian can be found on the front page of the Bemis award winning, Frameable, Ineluctable, EarlyWord 
newsletter which was profusely available on all of the tables in its elegant 11x17" format. It can also be 

found on the 7:10 web site at: www.westminster710rotary.org/newsletter.cfm. 

 

 Martin gave us a short Rotary Moment about the Leadership classes available to all Rotarians. 

 

Rick had a Thought for the Day along with his three minute talk as part of filling the requirement of his Red 

Badge.  

 

 We closed the meeting right on time with a rousing rending of The Four Way Test. 

 

 Yours in Rotary Service,  

 
Loren, 7:10 Missed the Meeting Editor 

Westminster7:10 Rotary Club 
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